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Retirement

● We had a wonderful mass for Anne Culloty for her retirement on Thursday.

● Thank you to Father Tarrant for a lovely ceremony

● This was followed by refreshments in the school afterwards

● Thank you to everyone in the staff for bringing it all together

● We wish Anne all the best in her retirement

6th Class Graduation

● Congratulations to 6th class on their Graduation

● A lovely mas was held on Tuesday - Thank you Father

● Refreshments were had afterwards in the school

● Thank you to all the staff for guiding these children so well through Primary school

● They will be deeply missed

Thank you

● A huge thank you to the Board for all their support this year

● My first year has been a marvelous experience

● Thank you to all the staff, the students and the parents for everything

● We look forward to welcoming everyone back on 31st August

Staffing

We have filled our vacant 0.83 SNA position.

Thank you to our interview panel

This will be announced to staff and parents shortly


